
From: Katie Moody [mailto:ktfmoody@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 3:06 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Eversource Reliablity Project 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

We are writing to express our opposition to the Eversource Reliability Project in it’s current 

proposal.  While we are concerned about the health ramifications and the negative impact on 

property values, our primary concern is the environmental impact on Little Bay due to the under 

water plowing necessary to lay the lines.  Secondly, we feel strongly that all transmission lines 

should be buried. 

 

Thank you,  

Katie Moody and Kenny Ernstoff 

2 Hodgdon Farm Lane 

Newington, NH 03801 

 

 

 

 
May we cultivate compassion, peace and hope in the world. 
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